
Dear Valued Customers, 

We are reaching out to inform you of an important update to our return policy. Your satisfaction 

is our top priority, and we have made changes to ensure a smoother and more convenient return 

experience. 

Revised Return Policy Highlights: 

• Extensions on return periods to 60 days from the date of purchase. 

• Introduction of hassle-free online returns. 

• Clearer guidelines on eligible products for return. 

We believe these changes will enhance your shopping experience. For more detailed 

information, please visit our website or contact our customer service team. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Sincerely, 

The Customer Service Team 


